
           

April 11, 2012  

MEMORANDUM  
To: Budget Committee  

NEW ITEM OF BUSINESS   

As per my discussion during Council Session 22 with the Speaker and the Chair of the Budget 
Committee, I am submitting the attached new item of business directly to the Budget Committee for your 
consideration along with the 2013 budget guidelines.   

Respectfully submitted,      

Councillor Shelley Carroll 
Ward 33 – Don Valley East  


